WVAS-FM Radio

Title of Article	Publication	Date	Vol/Page Number
"New Radio System"	ITEMS	Oct 20, 1967	Vol. 1, No. 2, p02
"ASU In Radio Series"	ITEMS	Jan 14, 1972	Vol. 5, No. 14, p02
"ASU Gets Radio Station" by Monica Calhoun (PICTURED: Mario Lightfoot, Station Manager)	Hornet Tribune	Nov 4, 1983	Vol. 26, No. 1, p05
"The Voice of Alabama State Signs On" by Wanda Scott & Gloria Wooten (B1)	ASU Today	July 15, 1984	Vol. 1, No. 9, p01-02
"There's Something Going on in the Levi Watkins Learning Center" by Robert Forbus	ASU Today	Mar 15, 1985	Vol. 2, No. 6, p03
"WVAS-FM Given New Auto"	ASU Today	Apr 15, 1985	Vol. 2, No. 8, p01
"A Happening In Alabama"	ASU Today	May 15, 1985	Vol. 2, No. 10, p07
"WVAS-FM Seeks Accounts with ASU Departments"			
"ASU Sponsors War On Hunger" by Robert Forbus	ASU Today	May 31, 1985	Vol. 2, No. 11, p01
"WVAS-FM Celebrates 1st Anniversary" by Robert Forbus	ASU Today	July 15, 1985	Vol. 2, No. 13, p06
"Donors to Anniversary Celebration"			Vol. 2, No. 13, p06,11
"WVAS-FM Sees New Programs Added" by Robert Forbus	ASU Today	Aug 15, 1985	Vol. 2, No. 15, p12
"ASU Has Award Winning News Department at WVAS-FM"	ASU Today	Mar 31, 1986	Vol. 3, No. 4, p01
"WVAS Continues to Collect Awards"	ASU Today	April 30, 1986	Vol. 3, No. 4, p03
"HAMS"	ASU Today	Oct 31, 1986	Vol. 3, No. 7, p14
"WVAS-FM Collects Awards"	ASU Today	Apr/May 1987	Vol. 4, No. 4, p09
"WVAS-FM Trains Media Students for Radio Jobs" by Carmen Palmore (B1)	The Hornet Tribune	Nov 20, 1987	Vol. 31, No. 1
"WVAS Show Snares W.C. Handy Award"	The Hornet Tribune	Feb 24, 1988	Vol. 31, No. 2, p05
"Wetumpka Elementary School Students Tour Campus Radio Station" by Carmen Palmore	The Hornet Tribune	Mar 24, 1988	Vol. 31, No. 3, p04

"WVAS Wins UPI Award"	ASU Today	Apr 15, 1988	Vol. 5, No. 5, p01
"Vesta Sings at WVAS Anniversary Celebration"	ASU Today	Nov 1989	Vol. 6, No. 8, p19
"WVAS is the Voice of ASU" by Deletria Mills	The Hornet Tribune	Oct 8, 1990	Vol. 1, No. 2, p06
"Charles Bell Donates Car to ASU"	ASU Today	Nov 1990	Vol. 7, No. 3, p16
"Caribbean Connection on WVAS" by Chrystel Roach	The Hornet Tribune	Oct 1, 1991	Vol. 2, No. 2, p05
"WVAS: An 80,000 Watt Powerhouse" by LaRisa Lynch	The Hornet Tribune	Mar-Apr 1992	Vol. 2, No. 8, p04,07
"WVAS-FM Is New and Improved" (PICTURED: Mel Marshall and ASU student)	ASU Today	Aug 1992	Vol. 9, No. 3, p19
"ASU's Radio Station Wins AP Award"	ASU Today	Apr/May 1993	Vol. 10, No. 3, p06
"Celebrating Nine Years On the Air" (PICTURED: Candy Capel, Dawn Miller, Michael Henderson, Bill Boynton)	ASU Today	July 1993	Vol. 10, No. 5, p10
"Like It Is" (PICTURED: Atty. Fred Gray, Robb Taylor, Bob Franklin)	ASU Today	Oct 1993	Vol. 10, No. 8, p07
"WVAS Enjoys A Productive Decade" by Kellauna Mack	The Hornet Tribune	Nov 15, 1993	Vol. 5, No. 3, p14
"WVAS-FM Celebrates 10 Years of Broadcasting with Special	ASU Today	June 1994	Vol. 11, No. 5, p06-07
Events" (Picture)			
"WVAS Exceeds Fund-Raising Goal" by Deanne Poe (PICTURED: Carol Stephens, Donna Davis, Angela Hurst)	ASU Today	Dec 1994	Vol. 12, No. 1, p05,12
"Remembering the March" (PICTURED: Reverend Jesse Jackson, WVAS reporter)	ASU Today	Apr 1995	Vol. 12, No. 3, p02
"Christmas Spirit" (Picture)	ASU Today	Jan 1996	Vol. 13, No. 2, p05
"On The AirASU Joint Owner of New Public Radio Station" (PICTURED: John Knight, Anthony Dean, William Flinn, Harry Gamble)	ASU Today	June 1996	Vol. 13, No. 5, p02
"Voice of ASU Reaches New Heights"			Vol. 13, No. 5, p14
"ASU Radio Station Marks 20 Years" (B1)	Montgomery Advertiser	Aug 13, 2004	Section C
"WVAS Celebrates 21st Anniversary" (B1)	ASU Today	Summer 2005	Vol. 22, No. 3

(Revised: 9-21-2018)